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The Prime Minister and Kenneth Baker had a word this afternoon
about a number of political issues. Kenneth Baker suggested that
the Government needed to do much more advertising about the
Community Charge and how to get relief from it. The Prime
Minister appeared receptive to this argument. You may wish to

pursue it with her on Monday.
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